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                              TOWN OF BRIDGTON  

                 DEPUTY TOWN MANAGER’S REPORT  

                                    August 13, 2019 

 

 

I attend ribbon cutting ceremonies for new or re-established businesses as representative for the Town 

of Bridgton welcoming new businesses.  Therefore, on Monday, July 22, 2019 I attended a ribbon 

cutting ceremony for the newly relocated Community Help.  The facility is located at 263 Main Street 

next to Ricky’s Diner.  They are open to the public and actively taking donations such as clothing for 

men, women and children, small appliances, linens dishes and blankets.  Their contact phone number 

is 647-5000.  They are also seeking volunteers.  

 
On Thursday, August 15, 2019 at 10:00a.m. I plan on attending a ribbon cutting ceremony at 171 
Portland Road for a new business opening by Matt Viera, State Farm.   
 
I also continue to deliver welcome plaques and swag bags to new businesses as a way to welcome new 
businesses approved by the Bridgton Planning Board.      
 
We are currently working with Blackfly Media for a groundbreaking ceremony to kick-off the three 
new projects, wastewater and streetscapes (upper and lower).  This ceremony is tentatively scheduled 
for September 13, so mark your calendars and plan on attending this monumental event.    
  
 

 

 

 

 

                                  Respectfully submitted,   

                                      Georgiann M. Fleck  

                                   Deputy Town Manager  


